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Recommendation: 

I would like to recommend that the School Board approve the acceptance of the following 

donation to Shorewood High School: 

 

$5,000 Donation from Howard Spector, in honor of his daughter Debra Lyn Spector 

 

 

Purpose: 

In 2013, Mr. Howard Spector generously donated $25,000 to Shorewood High School to 

establish a memorial scholarship fund in honor of his deceased daughter, Debra Lyn Spector.  

Mr. Spector has stated his intention to donate an additional $5,000 annually for the next 5 years 

to bring the principal balance to $50,000.  The $5000 dollar donation listed above is the first of 

the five contributions since the inception of the scholarship fund in October of 2013. 

 

The purpose of the scholarship is to use the interest earned on the principal balance to help offset 

costs of books and other required class materials for a student in need who will be attending the 

University of Wisconsin – Milwaukee. 

 

Debra Lyn Spector graduated from Shorewood High School in 1991.  She earned an 

undergraduate degree from UW-Milwaukee, a Master’s Degree in Political Management from 

George Washington University and a Law Degree from UW-Madison.  Debra went on to teach at 

UW-Madison for 7 years. 

 

Thank you to Mr. Howard Spector for his kindness and generosity. 

 


